
From: Heather Slager (Heather@excelined.org) <Heather@excelined.org>
To:  

Date: 9/11/2013 1:37:51 PM
Subject: National Summit on Education Reform - Important Information Regarding Your 

Scholarship Application
Attachments: Scholarship Countdown Packet.pdf

Congratulations! You have been approved for a scholarship to the National Summit on Education Reform 2013 in 
Boston, MA, October 17-18, 2013.
 
Attached is your Countdown to Excellence in Action Scholarship Packet which will assist you with making travel 
arrangements as well as other information about the Summit.
 
If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. We look forward to seeing you at the 
Summit!
 
Heather Slager | Operations Manager for State Initiatives
850-270-2021 | Direct
Foundation for Excellence in Education | www.excelined.org
Follow ExcelinEd on Facebook and Twitter

 
Foundation for Florida’s Future | www.afloridapromise.org
Follow FFF on Facebook and Twitter
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